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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been lovely to meet some of you over the last number of weeks and to see how much you and your 

children value Nell Gywnn School. 

You may be aware that if your child is due to start primary school in September 2023 that you should apply 

through Southwark admissions. The deadline is the 15th of January although you can apply any time before 

then. 

I would urge all parents to visit schools before you make your final decision as this will give you a feel for the 

school and if it is the right place for your child. 

I would be very happy if you were to visit the 2 primary schools that I am in charge of in Southwark. They are 

1 form entry schools with a real family feel to them. We seek to place children at the very heart of all that we 

do and believe that strong relationships with families are vital to successful school careers for the children 

that attend the schools. 

Please find details below: 

• Pilgrims’ Way Primary School  

Manor Grove 

SE15 1EF 

020 7639 1995 

admin@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk 

 

• Bellenden Primary School 

Dewar Street 

SE15 4JP 

020 7732 7107 

office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch and I will be very happy to arrange a tour. 

mailto:admin@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk
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Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Gregory Doey 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


